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March 7, 1984

Mr. Roger Ditzel
patent Administrator
University of California
2490 Channing Way
Berkeley, CA 94720

Dear Roger:

In reference to the letter you received from Niels on the voluntary
reporting under A-124 I would anticipate that there are a variety of fiscal
year designations by various schools. It would not seem that it \"ould be
necessary for all to report on the same basis, at least as long as the
reports are voluntary. We operate with a June 30 fiscal year ending so
that reporting period would be suitable for us.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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=--Niels Reimers
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